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1.  We had Youth Mental Health and First Aid training last week during our inservice.  It is 
an instrumental part of our work toward being a trauma sensitive/ trauma informed 
school.  Having the whole 8 hours was crucial as we worked through definitions, role 
playing, and group work around mental health. 

2. NHS induction is next Monday, October 28 at 7 pm.  We are hoping each of you can 
attend to recognize our students who have worked hard to excel in academics, 
character, service and leadership. 

3. The building leadership team (BLT) is working through our next step of self- assessment 
around our PBIS system.  We will be rolling it out to staff at the November inservice. 

4. My professional goal this year is to be having more individual conversations with 
students and follow up with teachers about whole students, including the emotional 
needs, academic progress and behavioral needs.  As part of this, we are keeping track 
of personal MIR and attendance data with the PBIS team and office team. 

5. We are close to being ready to roll out J-term courses.  With our three days in August, 
classes are ready to go and we are looking forward to our next steps. 

 


